Hello.

I am writing this email to ask that the City of London choose Option B whereby only permitted fireworks displays would be allowed within city limits. Over the last few years the discharge of consumer fireworks has been ridiculous with people using fireworks from a few days before a holiday to a few days after. These citizens are even discharging fireworks after midnight. It has been a free-for-all and it has to stop.

I have a disabled daughter who is greatly distressed by the noise from fireworks so to be hearing them over the course of several days and at any hour simply has to stop. Fireworks are hard on people, pets and the environment and I would actually propose a complete ban on them. If this isn't possible then Option B is the next best thing. The city also needs more bylaw officers patrolling the city to fine those citizens who break the bylaw. Very steep fines should help deter citizens from breaking the bylaw.

Thank you for considering my request.

Lise Hemming